
Newport City Council 

NOTICE OF COMMUNITY GOVERNANCE POLL 

For the 

Community of Redwick 

 

1. Arising from the Community Meeting held on Thursday, 23rd November, 2023, at 7:00pm, at 

the Village Hall, Redwick, I hereby give notice that a Community Governance poll will be held 

on Thursday, 21st March, 2024, between the hours of 16:00 and 21:00. 

2. Electors will be asked to vote Yes or No to the following question: - 

The local government electors for the Community of Redwick hereby 

request that an Order be made under Section 27D of the Local 

Government Act, 1972, the effect of which would be to dissolve the 

Redwick Community Council. 
3. The question was proposed by Elwyn Jarrett of Fours Winds, South Row, Redwick.  

4. Electors should note that they may only vote in person at the polling station listed below. 

Postal and Proxy voting is not allowed at this poll. Poll cards will not be issued to electors. 

5. To be eligible to vote electors must be included on the Register of Electors for Redwick, as 

updated on the 1st March, 2024. 

6. The Situation of Polling Station and Eligible Electors is: - 

 

Polling Station Electors 

Redwick Village Hall, Church Row, Redwick, 
NP26 3DE 

LL4-1 to LL4-170 

 

7. Any queries should be made to Leanne Rowlands, Democratic and Electoral Services 

Manager telephone 01633 210744 or contact uvote@newport.gov.uk . 

 

 

Signed this 14th Day of March, 2024 

 

Beverly Owen 

Returning Officer 
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